
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with our children 

tomorrow. Children may come to school dressed in red, white or blue; 

dressed as royalty or dressed to attend a Royal Garden Party. Your child 

could be a King, Queen, Princess or a member of the Royal Guard. Be as 

creative as you like! 

At lunch time we will be having a Royal Garden Party, on the playground, with 

Royal- themed activities to follow in the afternoon.  Children will take part in 

games such as “Pin the tail on the Corgi” and “Musical Thrones.” 

Children who stay for school dinners will be given a themed, boxed packed 

lunch. Children bringing their own packed lunch should continue to do so; this 

will also be packed in a themed box ready for the garden party. 

During the afternoon your children will be given ice lollies. We also ask that 

sun cream is applied to your child before school as the weather is due to be 

sunny. 

We would be grateful for any donations of bunting, flags, balloons etc that may 

be left over from your own street parties to help decorate the playground/ 

hall. 

Once again, thank you for your support. 

Regards 

 

Mrs P Wade  

 

 

 

 

 

 


